DAVID Y. IGE
GOVERNOR

STATE OF HAWAII
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June 14, 2019

Via Electronic Mail:

Sophie Cocke
Request+pedrnabase @foi.uipa.org

Re:  Supplemental to letter dated June 7, 2019 regarding:

NOLAN P. ESPINDA
DIRECTOR

Maria C. Cook
Deputy Director
Administration

Jodie F. Maesaka-Hirata
Deputy Director
Corrections

Renee R. Sonobe Hong

Deputy Director
Law Enforcement

No.

92F Request Related to Copies of Final Reports that Pas De Chocolat

Completed

Dear Ms. Cocke:

In my letter to you this morning, I forgot to inform you that most of the redactions to the 2015
report prepared by Pas de Chocolat (PdC) are to photos. The following redacted pages contain
photos: 21, 24, 25, 31, 46, 47, 50, 55, 59, 60, 62, 64, 65, 68, 69, 70, 71, 72, 73, 74, and 77.

Sincerely,

"An Equal Opportunity Employer/Agency"

eputy Director for Administration



